COPY.
Llopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

17th January, 1929.

Dear 3ir,

I have to acknowledge the receipt of your letter
of the 24th ultimo, forwarding for cancellation the old
freeboard certificate fordthe S. 9., "KOKURYU MARU", and
1 have to thank you for your &ttentlon in the matter.

1 am, Dear S&ry

Yours faithfully,
Secretary.

i, Jasper Cox, ESq.,

KOBE.
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